
UPDATE ON THE PROPOSED 

 TAX CUTS AND JOB ACT 
By Chaney Black 

 

The House and Senate have now each passed different versions of the Tax Cuts and Jobs 

Act. Lawmakers from both chambers will meet to attempt to work out their differences and 

emerge with a final bill that can be sent to President Trump by the end of the year.  Below I 

have summarized some of the main differences between the House and Senate tax reform 

bills: 

 

 

Although the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act is still subject to revision, below are some year-end tax 

planning strategies based on the current form of the bill:    



• Assuming state and local income taxes will not be deductible in 2018, we would 

suggest pre-paying state income taxes before December 31, 2017 if you normally 

itemize deductions. 

• Another strategy if you itemize deductions is to pre-pay real estate taxes before 

December 31, 2017 to the extent your home real estate taxes exceed $10,000. 

• An increase in the standard deduction in 2018 means that if you have itemized in the 

past, you may not in the future.  Therefore, accelerating charitable contributions in 

2017 if you itemize is another suggestion.   

• With pending lower tax rates for 2018, it would make sense to defer income until 

2018 and accelerate deductions into 2017 with higher tax rates. 

 

We will continue to track the status of the tax reform bill and provide our clients with the 

latest information about its progress. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call! 

Thanks, 

 

Chaney Black 

CPA, Income Tax Preparer 

 

 

 

Any tax advice is offered solely through Kaup’s Financial Advisors, Inc.  The information in 

these articles are not intended as specific tax or legal advice, and it may not be relied on for 

the purpose of avoiding any federal tax penalties. You are encouraged to seek your specific 

tax or legal advice from an independent professional advisor. 


